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InterCity Radio Club 
Monthly Meeting 
November 3, 2017 

 
Vice President Danny Bailey, W8DLB, called the meeting to order at 7:30 pm. 
 
Minutes - Danny Bailey, W8DLB asked if there were corrections to the September minutes and approved minutes by 
consensus. 
 
Financial Report - presented by Harry Mains, N8XMI. 
 
Health and Wellness – Duane Meadows, K8MDA is recovering well after heart surgery. 
 
Tech Committee – Dave Weigold, N8DPW reported that the power pole device is still on backorder.  
 
ARES – Danny Bailey, W8DLB reported that the Bellville police were super impressed with the amateur radio 
participation in the Richland County LEPC exercise. Next year, 2018, the exercise will be a full scale, same scenario. This 
means we will need more operators to participate. All those interested were reminded to get the required courses 
completed. Courses required are ICS 100, 200, 700 and 800. 
 
Education – Classes will be held the beginning of 2018. Tests will be held the 3rd. Saturday in January and at the 
Mansfield HAMFEST. 
 
Dave Weigold, N8DPW – CERT classes will be held Nov. 10, 6:00 pm – 10:00 pm, Nov. 11, 8:00 am – 5:00 pm, and Nov. 
12, 12:00 pm – 5:00 pm, in the Community Room. 
 
ARRL   
 
Old Business 
 
New Business  
 
Danny introduced Jeff Angelini who spoke about future HAMFEST concerns. 
 
Airport Day is planned for 2018 and we will need volunteers. This will be a very busy time as there are other events 
occurring at the same time, i.e. Ashland Ballonfest. 
 
Danny Bailey informed members that funds were available to purchase pizza for the Peel & Stick in December.  Dan 
Baker, AB8SI made a motion to purchase pizza, Dan Weirich, KE8FHF seconded, motion carried. 
 
Dan Baker, AB8SI – presented a certificate Boy Scout Pack 152 gave the club in recognition of their support of the 2017 
JOTA event. We need to start planning in April/May 2018 for the 2018 event. 
 
Dave Weigold, N8DPW moved to adjourn meeting, seconded Dan Baker, AB8SI. Motion carried.  Meeting adjourned at 
8:15 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Jane Yonally, KB8YPW 
Secretary InterCity Radio Club 


